
From: Frank Polera
To: Council@vaughan.ca; Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Comments re: 9929 Keele Street (Grande Cheese Plaza development)
Date: December-09-21 11:27:02 AM

The new proposed construction (after the demolition of existing structures), and associated
residences will add to traffic congestion along Keele Street and put at risk emergency services access
from the Fire and Ambulance station at Keele and Rutherford.  Even with the pandemic and not
everyone returning to their offices, traffic continues to be a problem on Keele Street from
Rutherford to Major McKenzie.    

In addition the proposed development appears to exceed height limitations and is not in keeping
with the heritage policies of the surrounding area.

We ask that council refuse the current proposal of the new building construction.

Regards,
Mr. & Mrs. Polera

Kelly Place, Maple, ON, 
Email:   
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